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NOTICE
Dear Esteemed customers,

Following the directives of the Prime Minister related  
to the mitigation of COVID-19 pandemic spread, the  
recommendation of Rwanda Bankers Association and  
the reduced number of customers visiting our branches,  
Bank of Kigali would like to inform you that the  
following branches will be temporarily closed effective  
Monday, March 30th, 2020:

•	 SFB Branch
•	 Gisozi Branch
•	 Economic Zone Branch
•	 Premier Banking Branch 
•	 Grand Pension Plaza Branch
•	 Town Branch (CHIC)
•	 Airport Branch
•	 RDB Branch.

We take this opportunity to remind you that:

1.	 ALL other branches remain open from 
Monday – Friday at 8:00 a.m – 3:00 p.m and 
Saturday  at 9:00 a.m - 3:00 pm 
Except:  
Rusumo, Kagitumba Branches: Open 24/7 
La Corniche Branch (Monday – Sunday): 
8:00 a.m – 10:00 p.m 
Magerwa Airport, Magerwa Gikondo, Masaka DP World 
Branches (Monday – Saturday): 
8.00 a.m to 5:00 p.m

2.	 ALL our ATMs and digital channels remain operative. 

STAY HOME AND BE SAFE.

The Management
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